
Posted: January 2, 2019 
 

On January 7
th

 2019 Unitarian House will be accepting 

applications for the Senior Apartments one- and two-

bedroom waiting lists. 

The following outlines the procedure that will be followed on 

January 7th:  

- A sign-up sheet will be posted at 8am  

- Your number on the sign in sheet indicates the order you will 

be seen to hand in your application and does not guarantee 

a place on the waiting list.  

- The location of the sign-up sheet will be announced on 

January 7
th
 at 8am 

- Please do not arrive or begin lining up until 8am as we want 

to be respectful to those who live at Unitarian House  

- Applicants will be called in numerical order  

- Applications will then be received in person  

- Your number on the sign in sheet indicates the order you will 

be seen to hand in your application and does not guarantee 

a place on the waiting list.  

Notes:  

Applications will be available at the time of application on January 

7
th
. For those who wish to fill out an application in advance they 

will be available as of January 2
nd

 online or at reception. 

Please be prepared to pay the $20 application fee by cash or 

cheque made out to Unitarian House.  

At this time Two Bedroom Apartment applications will only be 

accepted by couples/two persons.  

Your number on the sign in sheet indicates the order you will 

be seen to hand in your application and does not guarantee a 

place on the waiting list.  


